
 

Term 4 Week 8 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 
 
PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
 
PRESENTATION ASSEMBLY 
Congratulations to all the students who 
received awards at the presentation 
assembly on Monday.  
Congratulations to those students 
gaining a place on the Student 
Representative Council in 2025. 
  
2025 Student Representative Council 
Captains:  
Otis Aktins & Alice Liu 
 

 
 
Vice Captains:  
Joseph Goulding & Charli Rudd 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Student Council:  
Caleb Klein, Indigo Dargin, Kyeeamma 
Jones & Pheobe Smith. 
 

 
 
KEY DATES 
The final day of school for students will 
be this Wednesday, 18th December 2024. 

 
 
The first day of school for all students 
Kindergarten to Year 6 is Thursday 
6th February 2025. 

  



 

 

EMERGENCY PLANNING AND 
PRACTICE 
It is part of the Work, Health, and Safety 
regulations that we prepare for and 
practice emergency procedures on a 
regular basis. Every 6 months we either 
practice, 
A LOCKDOWN 
• A continuous bell rings and the 
students stay in their classrooms with 
staff. 
• The blinds are drawn, and the door 
locked. 
We use a LOCKDOWN if unauthorised 
persons enter the site or if there is an 
incident happening just outside the 
school property. 
AN EVACUATION 
• An intermittent bell rings. 
• The students and staff leave the 
buildings and assemble on the oval near 
the front gate. 
An EVACUATION would occur if a 
building was on fire. 
If you are on the school site when one of 
these practices occurs, you will be asked 
to go to the nearest room or the oval. 
  
THANK YOU! 
Thank you everyone for your support 
this year. I wish everyone a very Merry 
Christmas, Happy Holiday, and Happy 
New Year. I look forward to seeing you 
again in 2025. 

 
 

OPPORTUNITY CLASS AND 
SELECTIVE HIGH SCHOOL 
APPLICATION PROCESS FOR 
CLASSES IN 2026 
 
For students currently in Year 3... 
If you would like to apply for the 
Opportunity Class in 2026 or would like 
more information, please refer to the 
following link. 
Applications are open and need to be 
completed by 21st February 2025 for 
students entering Year 5 in 2026. 
https://education.nsw.gov.au/schoolin
g/parents-and-carers/choosing-a-
school-setting/selective-high-schools 
 
For students currently in Year 5... 
If you would like to apply for the 
Selective High School/ Aurora in 2026 or 
would like more information, please 
refer to the following link. 
Applications are open and need to be 
completed by 21st February 2025 for 
students entering Year 5 in 2026. 
https://education.nsw.gov.au/schoolin
g/parents-and-carers/choosing-a-
school-setting/selective-high-schools 
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